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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

SUMMARY OF COMMENTS AND STAFF RESPONSES FOR PROPOSED REVISIONS 

TO  

CHAPTER 100. AIR POLLUTION CONTROL, SUBCHAPTER 49 

 

COMMENTS RECEIVED PRIOR TO THE OCTOBER 17, 2024   

AIR QUALITY ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Written Comments 

 

Aohboard@outlook.com – Emailed comment (Subject: Subchapter 49. Oklahoma Emission 

Reduction Technology Rebate Program) received on September 27, 2024. 

 

COMMENT: The commenter expressed concerns regarding the sources (both natural and 

manmade) and risks associated with greenhouse gases (GHGs) in the environment, as well the 

difficulties of their regulation and further complexities of carbon sequestration.  

 

RESPONSE: The Department recognizes commenters concerns. However, DEQ staff notes that 

the comments did not object to or suggest any specific changes to the proposed rule language. 

Therefore, DEQ staff recommends no revisions to the proposal based on these comments. 

 

PREPARED ON:  October 14, 2024 

 

 


